
 
 

 

 

 
Extraordinary Announcement of UniCredit Jelzálogbank Zrt. 

 
 
UniCredit Jelzálogbank Zrt. hereby kindly informs its clients, business partners and 
other capital market participants that Mrs. Ljiljana Beric’s mandate as the Member of 
the Supervisory Board expired with effect of 30 November 2019. 
 

Mrs. Ljiljana Beric’s appointment renewal is under authorization process by the 
National Bank of Hungary 
 
Budapest, 02 December 2019. 
 
UniCredit Jelzálogbank Zrt. 


